CRW.512.161.0261

CRW.540.008.5757

Debra Teﬂoni

From: Christopher Young W
Sent: Wednesday, 28 October 2

To: Debra Tegoni

Subject: Re: GGR - meeting with the VCGLR [CM-LEGAL.FID7183]
Debra,

1- Nothing said in Mr Glick's opinion changes my view of the matter.

2- 1 disagree with Mr Glick’s opinion expressed in para 11 that the “face-value of the FPV” is a “sum”. That
ignores the substance of the matter and treats “sum" as meaning little more than a number. On its ordinary
meaning, a “sum” is a quantity or amount of money, and Crown does not receive a quantily or amount of
moncz at alL 3

3- For similar reasons, I disagree with para 12, which speaks of the “sum” as being the value of the chips
gambled at the casino. As [ understand it, Crown receives no such value” atall and certamly nothing that

can be expressed as a quantity or amount of money.
4- The analogy raised in para 12 also misses the point, in particular the last sentence. That sentence does not

reflect how “sums received” and “winnings” are treated, either under the Management Agreement or under
the SOPs, as I understand them.

5- As 0 para L3, | see nothing in the definition of GGR that warrants the conclusion that the source of the

v

6- Having said the above, I doubt there is much utility in secking a meeting between Mr Glick and Mr
Young. The only purpose of that meeting would be to seek to persuade Mr Glick to change his mind.
Having committed to the position in writing to his client, I see no prospect of that being changed by a
meeting between Mr Glick and Mr Young. Indeed, given Mr Glick has expressed his opinion in writing, the
Commission/Government will now rely on that opinion to resist any change. —
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Chris Young Barrister
List A Burristers

On 18 Sep 2015, at 12:27 p
wrote:

Chris,






